
 

   
 

 
 
Majority Whip Tom Emmer 
Majority Whip Office 
H-107, The Capitol 
Washington, DC 
 
 
 
Dear Majority Whip Tom Emmer, 
 
On behalf of Finseca and the more than 11,000 financial security professionals we represent nationwide, I 
write to applaud the Senate for the passage of H.R. 1—the One, Big, Beautiful Bill Act—and to express our 
strong support for ensuring this important legislation is swiftly signed into law. 
 
We support advancing policies that foster economic opportunity, financial security, and long-term planning 
for American families and small businesses. Your commitment to restoring permanence and predictability to 
the tax code provides much-needed clarity for our members and the millions they serve. 
 
The bill rightly acknowledges the essential role of holistic financial planning—particularly life insurance, 
investments, and annuities—in helping Americans build financial protection and retirement security. 
 
We especially appreciate the focus on the permanent extension of the Section 199A deduction and a stable 
estate tax framework, both of which are crucial for small business owners and family planning. 
 
Finseca stands ready to support your efforts to advance legislation that strengthens financial security and 
supports the American Dream. Thank you for your commitment to restoring the American Dream and creating 
opportunities like never before. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Marc Cadin 
CEO, Finseca 
 


